
 

 

We have started our first term 
with an introduction to Anne 
Frank.  Her diary appeared in 
class one morning.  

In  Science this term  we are 

exploring how light works. After 

half-term we will be investigating 

electricity. We will combine our 

knowledge with the work of Alan 

Turing to create our own code 

machines.  

In History we will be looking at 

the causes and consequences of 

World War one and 2.  

In computing, we 

will be looking at 

coding and text 

adventures. 

Marvellous Middle   
Just before Half-term we will be heading 
to Bewl water to develop our 
perseverance, resilience and  team work 
skills.  In art we will be exploring the 

technique of Batik and having 
a go ourselves.  

In RE we will start by looking at 

Creation and science . Leading 

up to Christmas, we will move 

on to incarnation.  

We will be covering 
invasion games this 
term then gym and 
dance just before 
Christmas.  

Fabulous Finish 
We are hoping to finish our journey with a deep   

dive into life on the Home Front. 

We will continue to have daily GPS and 
reading teaching.   

In Music we are starting with a 
recap of the recorder.  

In our French lessons we will be learning 
about la famille.  



Homework  

Spelling homework will be sent home 

on a Monday to be returned by the 

following Monday. This can be the 

paper copy or a photo on Dojo.  

 

Reading -We are also asking that 

they read a minimum of three times 

a week at home. Ideally this should 

be every day and can be a combina-

tion of to an adult, to pet , sibling or 

toy and to themselves.  

 

Maths practise their times tables on 

Times Table Rock Stars.  

  

 Contact 

If you have any concerns or queries 

about anything at school, please send 

a message on class dojo. 

  

Absence 

Please contact the school office. 

office@rusthall-cep.kent.sch.uk  

01892 520582 

 

.    
  

School Uniform  

We are still keeping the classrooms well ventilated so it is a bit colder than 

normal. We are advising your child layers up underneath their school 

uniform. Just a reminder that on non- PE days your child needs to 

remember their tie and school shoes.  Make-up, including nail 

varnish, should not be worn. One pair of plain stud earrings only can be 

worn but need to be removed or covered for sports lessons - no other 

piercings is allowed.  

 

PE  

 

We will be doing PE every Monday and  Thursday in the Autumn terms. 

On these days your child needs to wear appropriate PE kit to school. As it 

is cold this may include additional layers but these need to be plain and 

either black or navy blue where possible.   

  

Collection  

If your child is being collected by someone different, please send a Dojo 

message or let the office know in  advance. If your child is walking down 

the drive or home by themselves then please send me a message in Dojo.  

 

Phones  

If your child needs to bring their phone because they are walking to or 

from school by themselves then this is allowed. However the phone will 

need to be switched off and handed to the class teacher on arrival. They 

will then be kept safely in the office throughout the day. They can not be 

kept in school bags or lunch boxes.  
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